
 

Date: 22.10.2019 
 
 
The Principal, 
 
 
 
 
Sub. : Invitation to participate in ‘Geek<a/>Hertz 2019’ an Annual Inter School Tech-Fest. 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 

“Technology is not an event, it’s a part of everyday learning”. 
 
After the success of Geek<a/>Hertz, our Annual Inter School Computer Tech Fest both in the National as 
well as International level for the past Three years, we are proud to announce its Fourth edition. This 
computer festival will give an opportunity to students to participate and showcase their skills in an array 
of school based and online competitions (Delhi NCR and International Schools), to be held on 19.11.2019 
(Tuesday). 
 
As learning different languages open up the ability to communicate, learning computer skills give children 
the ability to create the technologies that impact the entire living world.  This tech-fest aims to provide 
a platform for students of classes III to XII to display their computer skills. 
 

The details of the various competitions are available on www.saintmarksschool.com or www. 
geekahertz.in and the registration can be done on www.geekahertz.in. Please note that the 

entries will be accepted latest by Friday, 15.11.2018.  
 
Looking forward for your earnest participation.  
 
Thanking you 
Yours sincerely 

 
PRINCIPAL 
(ANJALI AGGARWAL)  

Event In charge: Naveen Gupta 
M-09971999404, E-mail: 
naveen.gupta@saintmarksschool.com 
Encl: Awards, rules and event schedule 

 


